
 

 

 
 
 

January 11, 2019 
 

Friends, 
 
On Tuesday, January 8th, I had the privilege of being sworn in as the Representative for District 
112 in the Texas House for the 86th Legislative Session.  The district serves parts of Richardson, 
Garland, Sachse, Rowlett, Wylie and Dallas in Dallas County.  I am so honored to serve our 
community and this great state.  I look forward to working with you on critical challenges facing 
Texas. 
The opening day of the 86th Legislative Session began with the official swearing in ceremony.  
The first order of business was to elect a Speaker.  The Texas Constitution requires us to choose 
one of the 150 members to serve as Speaker of the House. As presiding officer, the Speaker 
maintains order during floor debate.  Additionally, the Speaker assigns committee appointments 
and is responsible for referring bills to the appropriate committee.  
I was happy to join my colleagues in electing Speaker Dennis Bonnen to serve as the Speaker for 
the 86th Legislative Session.  Speaker Bonnen is from Angleton, Texas and has represented the 
constituents of House District 25 since 1997.  



 
I was honored to join Speaker Bonnen on the dais as he was sworn in as Speaker.  

 
As the legislative session progresses, please feel free to visit me in my capitol office.  If you are 
planning on coming down to your state capitol, please email me at angie.button@house.texas.gov 
to let me know that you are coming, and I would be happy to arrange a tour for you and set aside 
some time to speak with you.  
 
Please feel free to contact me or a member of my team with any questions or concerns you may 
have.  We are here to help in any way we can.  
 

Team Button 
 

Austin office: 512-463-0486 
Amanda Willard, Chief of Staff amanda.willard@house.texas.gov 

Victoria Smith, Committee Director victoria.smith@house.texas.gov 
Edgar Miranda Garcia, Legislative Aide/Scheduler edgar.garcia@house.texas.gov 

 
District Office: 972-234-8980 

Meredith Wingate, District Director meredith.wingate@house.texas.gov 
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I was truly honored to have my family to join me as I took the Oath of Office to serve as 
State Representative for House District 112. 

 
It is an honor to serve as your State Representative.  Please continue to communicate your views 
on issues that are important to you.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Angie Chen Button 
 
If you would like to be added or removed from this mailing, please e-mail 
Angie.Button@house.texas.gov 
 
 
 


